
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
      July 5, 2005; 11:00 a.m.  
 
 The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Hancock, Minard, 
and Sunderbruch present.  Adamson was absent. 
 
 Chairman Minard called the special meeting to order for the purpose of the 
Swearing-In of newly appointed Chris Gallin to the Board of Supervisors. 
 
 Chief Judge David Schoenthaler performed said Swearing-In. 
 
 Chairman Minard said he was pleased to have Supervisors Gallin joining the 
Board of Supervisors and that he was happy to have the Board back to full strength.  He 
also said Supervisor Gallin will bring much knowledge, experience, and a new point of 
view to the Board.  Supervisors Hancock and Sunderbruch agreed. 
 
 Moved by Sunderbruch, seconded by Hancock, to adjourn the special meeting. 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Larry Minard, Chairman of the Board 
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
________________________________ 
ATTEST:  Karen L. Fitzsimmons 
       Scott County Auditor 
 


